REMCo Report to NCLA Board July 21, 2006

REMCo Executive Board met on June 15, 2006 at Elon University. It was announced that NCLA was holding an orientation for new officers on June 16, 2006, and the Jamane Yeager, REMCo would be attending.

The results for the Ad-Hoc Committee on Diversity were summarized and presented to the board. Board members brainstormed ways to address the concerns of the survey participants. The Ad-Hoc committee's report will be given to the NCLA Executive board at meeting on July 21, 2006.

Projects for the biennium were discussed. Membership in REMCo is a priority and Gerald with a co-chair will lead our membership committee.

Ideas and suggestions for Hickory were discussed and plans are being made.

A handbook titled "Toolkits for Recruitment Outreach" by the Western Europeans Studies Section of ACRL was given to board members. The handbook has ideas for recruiting to the profession. The handbook can be found at <a href="https://www.columbia.edu/~klg19/WESS/toolkits.pdf">www.columbia.edu/~klg19/WESS/toolkits.pdf</a>

We are also investigating information on health care resources for minorities in North Carolina.